
Announcements for Wednesday, January 11, 2023 

 

❖ Any student interested in joining chorus next year is welcome to talk to Ms. 

Mattingly in the chorus room.  Available classes include both open enrollment and 

auditioned groups.  New for next year is a contemporary a cappella class!  See Ms. 

Mattingly in the chorus room, Room 239, for more information. 

 

❖ Beaches Go Green will be meeting TOMORROW morning at 8:45 am in Room 

N133. 

 

❖ Hunger Ends Here is collecting items to make bagged lunches for St. Francis House 

and Port in the Storm St. Augustine. Donate peanut butter, jelly, brown paper 

bags, and prepackaged snacks to room N221 by January 23rd. Participation can 

earn you service hours. 

 

❖ Dreams Come True is meeting TOMORROW morning at 8:45 am in the Small 

Cafeteria. Wear a Bartram Blue shirt for yearbook pictures. Hope to see you 

there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


